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Thank you for taking the time to review my testimony. I've lived in Bend since 1967, 

and it breaks my heart to see the gentrifacation of our town. I live currently on Bend's 

west side near downtown, and I am surrounded by multimillionaires. Nothing against 

them, but whole communitites need whole populations. There should be room for 

diversity in all areas of our town--a healthy mix of students, elderly, working families, 

and yes, the occassional multimillionaire. Please support HB 2138 and encourage 

diverse populations and healthy cities in Oregon. 

 

Thank  you, 

Susan Conner 


